
 

E-mail:  info@plumsteadwatch.org.za 
                                                         Website:  www.plumsteadwatch.org.za 

 
Dear Members, 
 
EXCO Nominations 2024 
 
It gives us great pleasure in announcing that nominations are now open for Executive 
Positions held on the Plumstead Neighbourhood Watch Executive Committee. 
 
The current executive committee wish to take this opportunity to thank all our members, 
patrollers, partners and all other stakeholders for their ongoing and overwhelming support 
to our mission of creating Plumstead a safer community for all 
 
PNW has maintained all its regulatory accreditations and partnerships with the City of 

Cape Town and the Department of Police Oversight and Community Safety. 

 

The Current Executive committee positions open for election are: 

• Chairperson 

• Assistant Chairperson 

• Treasurer 

• Secretary  

• Operations Manager 

• Public Relations Manager 

 

In accordance with the Constitution, all executive positions are open for nominations. 

Only Members of PNW may nominate another PNW Member for the Executive position 

and must be seconded by a Member of PNW 

 

The closing date for Nominations is the 09 of May 2024 close of business 17h00: 
 
Note: The CPF Diepriver on the night of voting will be the “Independent Electoral Office” 
 
Nominations must be e-mailed to info@plumsteadwatch.org.za & 
chair.cpfdiepriver@gmail.com  
 
Yours In Patrolling 
 
Executive Committee  
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